
Dear Parent,


Your child took part in a program with Christian speaker Brian Richards called, “The 
Power of Prayer”.  In an effort to make this program more effective we have sent this 
letter home with follow-up activities.


The main points that were discussed were as follows:


PRAYER is communication with God!

There are many ways to PRAY!

GOD always answers our prayers, but sometimes the answer isn’t what we 		
EXPECT!


The simple activities included help to reinforce the important messages already shared 
during the program and reviewed in the classroom.  If you would like more information 
about our presenter and the program he presented please feel free to visit his website 
at:


www.4acechristian.com

Thanks for your support and commitment to getting your kids EXCITED about prayer!


Sincerely,


Brian Richards

Power of Prayer

http://www.4acechristian.com

